
COBB COUNTY RETIRED EMPLOYEE ASSOCIATION 

(CCRES) 

MINUTES 

APRIL 16, 2018 

 

The Monthly meeting of the CCREA was held on Monday, April 16, 2018 at the West Cobb 

Senior Center.  President Reida called the meeting to order 10:30 a.m. 

Pledge Allegiance to the Flag followed the invocation by President Reida. 

 

WELCOME: By President John Reida 

A. Recognition of New Members/Special Guests:  New members, Guy Patterson 

-DOT, Nancy Bodiford - Sheriff’s Office, Gwen Morris - Tax Commissioners 

Office, Good to see Bill and Babe Byrne. Special Guests: District 1 

Commissioner Bob Weatherford and his Assistant Shannon Woody, Michael 

Murphy, Special Project Assistant for Chairman Mike Boyce and Tami 

Caspersen, IBM Credit Union – our speaker for today. 

 

B. Illness/Death:  Ted(?) in Hospice, Ed Wood passed on March 27, 2018.  

Praying for Ted and our condolences to Ed Woods and his family. Let’s keep 

all members in prayer. 

 

C. Birthdays and Anniversary for April – Former President David Stone 

celebrating his birthday this month and Rolla and Gail Green celebrating their 

18 years of marriage – “Congratulations!”. 

 

PROGRAM: Bob introduced Tami Caspersen, IBM Credit Union:  She spoke on Theft and 

Fraud, if we get calls saying they are from IRS or any institutions, just hang up – don’t return 

calls, you can report these calls to the police department.  Tami said that we should freeze our 

credit, if we do we can go to the credit union to get a code to reopen it.  Never give our last 4 

digits of our social security card for identification.  She answered many questions from the floor 

and gave a lot of good advice on how to protect our credit.  She talked about getting good deals 

on buying a car through the credit union, they have 2 cars sells a year. 

 

SECRETARY REPORT: Minutes were distributed, motion was made and second to approve the 

minutes, motion passed.  I have two corrections on last month’s minutes. On illness, it should 

have been Ron Volksmann instead of Boatman. 



TREASURER REPORT:   We had 26 members pay since the March meeting. we have on hand 

as of 4/16/18, $9477.22. Motion was made to accept the report, motion passed. 

 

OLD/NEW BUSINESS:    

 If you have ideas for a speaker or any activity contact Bob Beard 

 If you are having problems with One-Exchange (benefits) see John or Stuart 

 President shared with us on solution to clean the bathroom “Wet ‘n Forget Shower 

 Entertainment for our Events (Cookout, BBQ or Christmas Luncheon) 

COMMITTEES: 

BOB BEARD, 2
ND

 VP:  MEMBERSHIP, RECOGNITION & PROGRAM/SPEAKER 

 Membership Committee; Melvin Holton, Chair 

 Recognition Committee; Roswell Story, Chair 

David Stone  

 Program & Speaker Committee; Bob Beard, Chair 

Sandy Delves  

BILL PARDUE, 1
ST

 VP: CALLING, SOCIAL & WEBSITE  

 Calling Committee; Shirley Morrison and Jo Ann Mann, Co-Chairs 

Rhonda Anderson, Bill Pardue, Yvonne Griffith and Rochelle Cronkite 

 Social Committee, Judy Sheppard, Marianne Reida, Ruth Walker, Lane Burnett 

and Gail Green 

 Website and Social Media; Mike Ball, Chair 

 

DRAWING FOR GIFT CARD:  Winner Bob Beard, Congratulations! 

Tami Caspersen donated 10 gifts for the drawing that were given out.  Thanks, Tami! 

 

Next meeting will be on May 21
st
, our “Cookout” at 11am – West Cobb Senior Center. Come 

and enjoy yourself and bring your spouse. 

Meeting adjourned 11:49am. 

 

Have a blessed day! 

Secretary 

Jo Ann Mann 


